
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Welcome Spring!                                                                                                                         

So many things going on at Woodland Theatre!                                                  

Annual Membership Meeting – Come share your ideas and a pot luck dish. 

Because YOU are what makes our community theatre special!                                                    

June 21 @ 5pm for food & 6:00 for meeting. See you at the theatre!  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“TALL TALES AND UNDERSTORIES:                                                                         

Adventures in the Colville National Forest” 

 

 

In coordination with Northeast Washington Forest Coalition, Woodland Theatre presents 

an evening of true and personal stories told live by members of our community.                   

Friday May 17, 7pm. Suggested donation $5 at the door.                                                                             

This is a fundraising event for Firewise of Washington State. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Cheri has moved on” in the words of her husband Mitch. The cancer treatments she 

endured gave her many years here. Cheri Freeman was true theatre; a musician, singer, 

actor and director, doing whatever was needed so the show would go on. She put her energies 

to work at Woodland Theatre directing Guys and Dolls in 1997, Oliver in ’98, Fall One Acts 

in’99, Paint Your Wagon in ’02, Hello Dolly in ’04 and her dream job, Mamma Mia in 2019. 

She brought some great characters to life, Lucy in You’re a Good Man Charlie Brown, Yenta 

in Fiddler on the Roof and the Reverend Mother in Nunsense. From directing and singing in 

chorus, playing flute in Concert Band and many pit bands, Cheri shared her skills to create 

the performances we all craved. She took her skills to Chewelah’s PACA, Park Ave Players, 

and the UCC church. Cheri is now entertaining the angels.  

 

Capital Campaign Update: Floener Electric just finished a major 

wiring upgrade, replacing the 1940’s wiring to make the basement 

storage and costume areas safer and brighter. Plans are underway 

to replace the 50-year- old gable roof with WA State Heritage 

Capital funding. Also the tower may finally happen.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


